## Mark Twain PTA December 13th, 2016 Minutes

Meeting was held at Mark Twain Elementary School library. In attendance were Jen Swisher, Jody Wiersema, Heather Bagby, Meredith VanDerGinst, Mrs. Olson, Jeremy Bloyd, Adam Cook, Neena Chaudhry-Willis, Stacia Moyes, and Sarah Benfield.

Principal's Report – Mrs. Olson reminded everyone about the Winter Sing on Friday, December 16<sup>th</sup> and the winter parties will be on December 21<sup>st</sup> at 1:30. Classes will resume on January 3<sup>rd</sup> at their normal time. Major Savor fundraiser will begin on January 12<sup>th</sup> with an assembly. Mrs. Olson asked everyone to remember to label and bring winter clothes for recess.

Jody Wiersema read the minutes from the previous PTA meeting. Jeremy Bloyd approved and Heather Bagby seconded the motion to approve the minutes from the November meeting.

The Treasury report was read by Merridith and approved.

FunFest Board was discussed. Will be meeting following the normal PTA meeting in January. Then they will be on Monday nights. We need to get parents excited to help and join.

Winter Sing is this Friday. Coffee has been ordered and an email will be sent home to remind everyone to bring half a dozen treats to share.

Adam updated us on spirit wear. Working on tshirt, polo, sweatpants, hoodies, etc

Trivia Night Update – Set up for John Vianney for January 20<sup>th</sup>. They have a screen, but not a projector for the clues. We can work to get it in the Bettendorf News and possibly the QC Times. We'll set up at 5 pm. Will have enough meat for 50 sandwiches but most people bring their own snacks. Heather volunteered to man the food table. Discussed having alcohol there but we would need to provide/pay for a police officer to be there. Updated at January meeting that the Trivia night has been cancelled and rescheduled for March 24th

The meeting was adjourned at 7:20 pm.

Respectfully submitted by Jody Wiersema. Updated by Krystal Bonjour